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NUCLEAR METALS,INC.

2229 MAIN STREET
CONCORD. MASSACHUSETTS Qi7<2

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. J. M. Bell

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
' Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: License No. SMB-179
Docket No. 040-00672

Dear Mr., Bell:

We are in receipt of Amendment 03 to the referenced license

and have noted in License Condition 13 what may be an ommission:
a letter from Nuclear Metals dated May 8, 1975 (copy attached)
discussed modification of our Emergency Procedures to remove
reference to use of an out of plant telephone. It appears
desirable to recognize this modification by some specific
reference in the license.
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